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VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 
WATER LEAK REPAIR 

SEPTEMBER 14, 2023 
 
 
On Thursday September 14, 2023 from 10:30 am until complete our Water 

Department will be repairing a leak at the corner of Virginia and Merriewold Lane 

South. During this period, you may experience no water, brief periods of low water 

pressure or discoloration. Do not be alarmed if your water appears “rusty.” There is 

no need for concern. If this happens, after the repair is complete run the water in 

your sinks, showers, or baths until the water runs clear before using it. During this 

time period please refrain from using appliance that use water. If you have any 

questions about this matter, please call us at (845) 782-2600 or e-mail us at 

clerk@vosbg.com  

 
 
Thank you, 
 
Village of South Blooming Grove 
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